

State of Vermont Department of Liquor Control 13 Green Mountain Drive Montpelier, VT 05602 liquorcontrol.vermont.gov

[phone] 802-828-2339 [fax] 802-828-1031 Patrick Delaney, Commissioner

July 11, 2018

Backstage LLC
Dba Backstage Pub & Restaurant
60 Pearl St
Essex Junction, VT 05452

RE: Board decision July 9, 2018

Dear Licensee:

Enclosed please find the Board's decision dated July 9, 2018. The decision orders that your license is to be suspended for seven days for a violation of General Regulation number 17. The date of this suspension will start the opening of business on August 1, 2018 and end at the close of business on August 7, 2018.

<u>During this period the licensee may not sell/serve alcohol beverages upon the premises and shall not order or receive any deliveries of alcohol.</u>

The requirements of V.S.A., Title 7, § 214 (copy enclosed) relative to the proof of financial responsibility requirement following the above violation is required. This is a reminder that within 60 days from the start of the suspension you are required to furnish this office with a certificate of financial responsibility.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Skyler Genest, Director
Office of Compliance & Enforcement
Division of Liquor Control

Enclosure

